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Dear Families,
Welcome back to a new year at Christ Church. After such a busy Christmas period with pantomimes, carol concerts and performances
we are looking forward to many more exciting events that are due to take place over this term. It has been great to see the children 
having the opportunity to perform to an audience of children, parents and carers again during our class assemblies. So far we have had 
performances from both Year 6 classes which have been a huge success.  Look out over the coming months for your child’s class
assembly it would be wonderful to see you there! We have also continued with our many sports clubs, competitions, wellbeing, 
homework and Art clubs with many more to come throughout the year! It has also been great to see so many of you attending our
various parent workshops, which we will continue to provide throughout the year.

As the temperatures have dropped over the last few weeks can I please remind you to ensure children come to school in warm clothing 
including coats, hats, gloves etc and on PE days that children wear tracksuits.  Also a reminder that school uniform requires black shoes 
(not black trainers) on non-PE days.  On PE days, children should come to school in their PE kits which should be plain-black trainers, 
black joggers or shorts, a plain white t shirt and black hoodie or sweatshirt, hair needs to be tied back (if long enough to do so) and 
no jewellery is to be worn. On no account should football team shirts, shorts or tracksuits be worn.

Curriculum letters
These have been e-mailed to everyone and are available on the school website. These provide helpful information about the topics and 
subjects being covered over the half term. We strive to ensure that our children receive a broad and balanced curriculum through
careful mapping across the National Curriculum making creative links between areas. It is great to see the children enjoying the
performing arts, music and PE. 

Xmas Fayre
I would also like to say thank you to everyone who was able to attend our Xmas Fayre, once again it was a huge success with lots of fun 
activities and stalls for all.  It wouldn’t be possible without the PTFA organising the event or the staff who help to run it, but most of all 
our parents, children and families for your support and contributions.  This year we have managed to raise £1276.61  which has helped 
to provide books, software and furniture for our new library so that all of our children continue to develop that love of reading!
Kind regards,
Mr Archer
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Healthy Choices
We have been working really 
hard with our children through 
PSHE lessons and lunchtimes 
to ensure they understand the 
importance of making healthy 
eating choices and how this 
can help to provide good 
nutrients for growth as well as 
help regulate their 
concentration and focus 
throughout the day.  Please 
discuss this with your children, 
have a look at the information 
and help us to promote this 
further with healthy food and 
lunchbox choices. 
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School values
This half term we have been focusing on the value of being supportive. 
Children being seen to be supportive could receive a values leaf in our 
values assembly every Monday. If your child has received a values leaf you 
will be notified by email.

Next half term, we will be focusing on being Tolerant. 

Tolerance is a persons willingness to accept people whose 
race, religion, opinions, beliefs or habits are different from 
one's own.

Things to look forward to next half term

The Brave Brains will be completing 
the Wellbeing Ambassador Training to 
help them to implement whole school 
changes. 

Meet the new team…
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Upcoming Parent Workshops

Understanding worry

Would you like to find out more about what worry is and 
how you can support your children in a relaxed, friendly 
environment with other parents? Then look out for the 
dates for the Worry Workshop, which will be coming soon. 
We will also have refreshments available!

This session will be delivered by Chloe from the Mental 
Health Support Team.

Next month, we will also be taking part in  Safer Internet 
Day 2025 and Children’s Mental Health Week!
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Safeguarding

Click here

file://CCB-SR-001/StaffShare/Safeguarding/Parents advice/mental-health-apps.pdf
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Imam visit

It has been lovely to have one of our local Imam’s visit the school this half term. Imam Awais
Nawaz Abdali from Uxbridge Street Mosque had a tour of the school and was able to see 
lots of our children enjoying their lessons as well as supporting us with reviewing our school 
fasting policy. We would like to thank him for his visit and hope to continue growing our 
links and organising more activities including a visit to the mosque.
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Dance workshops

All our children from nursery to Y6 enjoyed a dance workshop 
the w/b Jan 20th. The workshops were provided by the East 
Staffs Sports Partnership The children learnt how to put a 
dance routine together based on a stimulus using a variety of 
steps. The children worked really hard and showed a great 
amount of energy.

"The dance workshop was great because I learnt lots of new 
moves." Seemab J3
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Dates for the Diary
Spring Term 2025
Half Term: Monday 17th February- Friday 21st February
Term ends: Friday 11th April
Holiday: Monday 14th April-Friday 25th April 

Summer Term 2025
Term starts: Monday 28th April
May Day: Monday 5th May
Half Term: Monday 26th May – Friday 30th May
INSET DAY: Monday 2nd June
Last day children in school: Friday 18th July
INSET DAY: Monday 21st July
Term ends: Monday 21st July
Holiday: Tuesday 22nd July – Friday 29th August


